
 

Media Release 

Tulalip Police Criminal Investigations Unit 

On Friday, October 6, 2023, Tulalip Police Officers and Criminal Investigations Unit Detectives conducted a residential 

Search Warrant in Tulalip Tribal Housing, Silver Village,  as part of an ongoing investigation into Organized Retail Theft 

both on and off the Tulalip Indian Reservation. Many items of possible evidence were collected at the scene for 

processing and the investigation is ongoing as we continue to battle organized retail theft rings. 

 

 

 

                              


